
  
 

  

 
Our Vision:  The Federation of Boldmere Schools empowers all children to embrace learning; achieve  

their personal best; and build their social, emotional and physical wellbeing. 

 
 

Dear Parents 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Reception to Year Two 

Celebration Evening, Thursday 

12th July – 4:00 to 6:00pm 

Reminder that parents and 

children are invited to the 

above celebration evening.  No 

appointments are necessary, 

just pop along with your child 

and celebrate their 

achievements this year.  We 

look forward to seeing you all 

on 12th July. 

 

Reading Books 

All reading books must be 

returned to school by Monday 

16th July. 

Remaining End of Year 

Performances 

Reception 

Mon 16th July - 13:45 (in 

classrooms - siblings can 

attend) 

Tue 17th July - 13:45 (in 

classrooms – siblings can 

attend) 

Year Two 

Tue 17th July – 14:00 (dress 

rehearsal in Junior school hall – 

siblings can attend) 

Wed 18th July - 14:00 

(performance in Junior school 

hall – parents/carers only) 

 
 

World Cup Fever! 

On Wednesday 11th July, you 

may send your child into school 

wearing red and white, an 

England football kit only (not 

any other football kit) or if you 

have any family of Croatian 

origin you are welcome to wear 

their colours or football kit to 

celebrate the World Cup.  

Please feel free to bring 

flags/bunting to decorate 

school. 

 

Moving On 

If your child is leaving the 

school this summer, please 

could you let us know in writing.  

We have a very extensive 

waiting list with children 

hoping for a place at this 

school. 

  

Milk Scheme – Current 

Reception & Year One Only 

Letters were sent home last 

week to enable you to order 

milk for your child for next 

term (autumn 2018).  Please 

make payment via Parentpay by 

Friday 13th July at the latest. 

Advance Warning! 

Collection of Medication in 

School on Last Day of Term 

Parents of Year Two Children 

Could you please collect any 

medication currently held in 

school so that dates can be 

checked ready for you to 

return to Junior School in 

September. 

Reception and Year One 

Children 

Medication can be collected 

and taken home for the 

holidays but please check use 

by dates and return to school 

on the first day back so that it 

is available in the classroom if 

needed. 

 

 

School Meal Changes 

If any children wish to change 

their meal arrangements after 

the summer holidays (i.e. 

sandwiches to school meals or 

vice versa) please let the school 

office know in writing by 

Thursday 19th July. 
Uniform Reminders for 

September 

 Black school shoes 

 School bags, NOT large 

rucksacks as they do not 

fit into children’s drawers 

 Name all items please 
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Busy Bodies – Important Notices 

September Registration 

For all our current families, please would you kindly inform the 

manager if you would not like a placement for your child for 

September 2018, with the exception of the year 6 leavers who will 

automatically be taken off our registers.  If you would like to keep 

registered at Busy Bodies for the next academic year, please ensure 

that your registration fees are paid via the different methods 

detailed on your child’s July booking form. Should you need help with 

this please speak with the manager who will be happy to help.  
 

September Fees 

September booking forms are due in this FRIDAY 13th July, after 

this date we will assume that you do not require any session for 

September, unless otherwise discussed with the manager. 
World Wildlife Fund 

Following our ‘Animal Hunt’ in 

May organised by Bramany in 

Year Two, we have now adopted 

an Amur Leopard and Polar 

bear.  The packs should 

hopefully arrive before the end 

of term and we will have 

updates throughout the year. 

PTA News 

Thank you so much to everyone who came to the summer fair.  It 

was a hot one!!!  We hope you enjoyed it.  We are in the middle of 

counting the cash and will announce how much we raised as soon as 

we have a total.   
 

Raffle and auction prize winners have been notified and collection 

arrangements have been made.  Please collect your prize as soon as 

possible. 
 

We are very much looking forward to taking all the winners of the 

silver Smartie competition to the Harvester for breakfast this 

Friday.  Thank you also for your support and collecting your 20p's. 

Thank you again to Jayne Kelsey and all the members of the 

Harvester team who are so generous and look after us so well. 

Lost Property 

This will be available for 

parents to look through during 

parents evening on Thursday 

12th July.  Any items left 

unclaimed will be donated to 

charity. 

Last week all the children had 

a great time with Vijay from 

Nachda Sansaar School of 

Bhangra.  They took part in 

various Bhangra activities, 

including dance and drum 

workshops, during the week.  

We had some fantastic movers, 

both children and staff!  We 

hope the children enjoyed it as 

much as we always do when 

they visit our school.  This 

activity was funded by the 

Sutton Consortium who put in a 

successful bid to Sutton 

Charitable Trust who provide 

funds for curriculum 

enrichment activities. 
 

 We will be sending home summer packs to Year One and Year 

Two children from Change4Life for your children to ‘Train Like a 

Jedi’ and help them keep active over the summer holidays. 



  
 

  

 
Our Vision:  The Federation of Boldmere Schools empowers all children to embrace learning; achieve  

their personal best; and build their social, emotional and physical wellbeing. 

Mrs S Kenny 

Head of School 

10th July 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Community News 

Disclaimer – The following community events are for your information.  Should you wish to obtain further 

information or attend, it is at parents’ own discretion. 

Preparation for First Holy Communion and Confirmation for Catholic pupils 

For parents of Catholic children in current Year Two details are now available for the First Holy 

Communion programme being offered in our parish during the next Academic Year.  Details can be 

downloaded from our website https://www.stnicholasboldmere.co.uk/join-us.html.  They are also available 

in our school porch. 

For parents of Catholic children in current Year Five, details are now available for the Confirmation 

programme being offered in our parish during the next Academic Year.  Details can be downloaded from 

our website https://www.stnicholasboldmere.co.uk/join-us.html. They are also available in our school 

porch. 

 

DIARY DATES 

SUMMER TERM 2018:  

12th July 18 – Celebration Evening  

19th July 18 – Year Two leavers party 

20th July 18 – Break up for summer holiday 

23rd & 24th July 18 – PD days - School closed to pupils 

AUTUMN TERM 2018:  

3rd & 4th September 18 – PD days - School closed to pupils 

5th September 18– School re-opens for Y1 & Y2 only 

10th September 18 – Reception start part-time (am or pm)  

11th September 18 – Nursery start (staggered intake) 

17th September 18 – Reception start full-time 
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